
Advisory No. 169, s. 2019 
September 26, 2019 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
 personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

FILM SHOWING OF ILAW (GUIDING LIGHT) OF THE JJJJ  
ENTERTAINMENT PRODUCTION 

 

The JJJJ Entertainment Production will conduct the film showing of ILAW 
(Guiding Light) for the School Year 2019–2020. 

 

The showing of the film aims to help the students gain better and wider 
understanding of its dramatic content. It dwells on Bullying and Environmental Care. 

 

 The students from public and private elementary and secondary schools are 
invited to watch the film nationwide. 
 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures 
to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. This is also 
subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act No. 5546, An 
Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of Contributions for Whatever 
Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and Private Schools, 
Colleges, and Universities (Ganzon Law). 

 

For more information, contact: 
   

 Aries G. Soriano 
 Line Producer 
 JJJJ Entertainment Production 
 1438 Pasong Kasay Street, San Vicente 
 Sta. Maria, Bulacan 
 Telephone No.: (02) 557-9001 
 Mobile Phone No.: 0916-371-2530 

 Email Address: ariessoriano8040@yahoo.com 
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